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Introduction  
 

 
This edition brings you notice that the Recycling Employers Contribution scheme closes on 28 
February to new applications and the Gynaecology Team from the Queen Elizabeth University Hospital 
has been recognised for their care of hard of hearing patients. 
 

 
 
NHSGGC Recycling Employers Contributions (REC) Scheme  
 
Further to the previous Core Brief issued on 29 November 2019 in relation to the NHSGGC Recycling 
Employers Contributions (REC) Scheme, please note that the closing date for REC applications is 
Friday 28 February 2020.  No new applications will be accepted after this date.   
 
Information on the REC scheme can be accessed using the following link: 
https://www.nhsggc.org.uk/working-with-us/hr-connect/pay-conditions/ 
 
For further information in relation to annual and lifetime allowances, please use the SPPA link:  
https://pensions.gov.scot/pensions-taxation 
 
Award for Gynaecology Team at Queen Elizabeth University Hospital  
 
The Gynaecology Team from the Queen Elizabeth University Hospital has been recognised for their 
care of hard of hearing patients. 
 
The team was highly commended in the first ever awards by the Forth Valley Hearing Access Forum. 
The awards acknowledge individuals and organisations which have ‘broken down 
 
 

 

Are your contact details up-to-date? Click here to check 
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